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TELEGRAM

(1 Phoned to Rae by Escott Reid, Canadian Legation,
Washington, 2:10 p.m. November 2, 1940.)

No. 291.
Reference my telegram No. 290 of November 

2nd, concerning Immigration Conference to be held 
in Ottawa.

State Department says that if November 
11th is a public holiday in Canada and the Canadian 
authorities wish to postpone meeting for a day, they 
will be glad to accede to Canadian wishes.

CANADIAN MINISTER TO THE UNITED STATES
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